
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REVIEW OF 2025 BUDGET 

 

 

 

   

 

This shall serve as public notice that the Tipton County Council will hold a public hearing on 

October 15, 2024, at 5:45 p.m. to hear any comments or concerns related to the 2025 Budget.  

The hearing shall take place in the Tipton County Courthouse, 101 E. Jefferson St., Tipton, IN 

46072 in the 1st floor meeting room. 

 

 

 

 

Jon DeBaun 

Tipton County Auditor 

Noticed: October 9, 2024 

 


